

International Mathematical Union

June 17, 2024 IMU AO Circular Letter 04/2024

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU)

From: Christoph Sorger, IMU Secretary General

Slate for the ICMI election for its Executive Committee

Dear colleagues

I write further to <u>CL 25/2022</u> regarding the elections for the ICMI Executive Committee for the term 2025–2028, due to take place at the ICMI General Assembly on

7 July 2024.

The Nominating Committee, chaired by Abraham Arcavi, has proposed the attached slate for the upcoming election.*

Further information regarding the candidates etc. has been sent to the Country Representatives. For a complete list of all Country Representatives, please see the webpage.

Regards

Christoph Sorger Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union

-

^{*} The slate was provided in confidentiality to AOs in attachment to the original email.